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05/04/2022  09:11:322022/0874/P OBJ steven adams. 

MCAAC

We are firmly against this type of development and the Conservation Area Appraisal makes this point. Please 

refuse this application. The unwanted high level development would not only add to the bulk of the building but 

would also involve a loss of privacy to the neighbouring flats and houses. 

There is also a degree of concern that this application, for a proposal in a CA, has been validated without a 

D&A statement.

06/04/2022  07:16:432022/0874/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt Onjection. This structure would change the clean lines of a classic terrace style rear and begin to assemble a 

hodge podge of rear structures on an established design . Importantly, with no sound insulation, it would also 

prove a major irritant to neighbours as it used as a social focus for the residences - something neighbouring 

properties backing onto such rear gathering spots already siffer in summertime. .
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